
Attention Linda Jackson, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas 

Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to 

adopt the proposed activities outlined in Alternative 2 during the permitting process. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is good for the Idaho workforce. Midas Gold’s strong commitment to hiring 

locally and using local vendors and suppliers helps build our economic base. The salaries of the 

positions at the Stibnite Gold Project will be approximately two times higher than typical jobs in 

Valley County. The financial security and on-the-job training opportunities these positions bring has 

the potential to bring meaningful change to families throughout the region. Additionally, we know 

mining brings more than jobs and robust wages to our state, it promotes the development of 

secondary businesses and the production of more goods and materials right here in Idaho. 

 

I found the 60 days allotted and the digital tools provided by the USFS meaningful and sufficient for 

public review. Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold 

Project site. We should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this 

important project forward. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: Robert Hall 


